EPIPEN POLICY
Policy Statement
It is our policy to ensure that all staff understand the potential consequences of anaphylaxis and therefore the importance of knowing how to access and administer the prescribed Epipen should the need arise.

Procedures

· 2 named and in-date Epipens must be kept on site at all times the child is in attendance. Failure to adhere to this will mean the child cannot attend the nursery.

· All staff must be aware of any child who has been prescribed an Epipen and the child’s photo with accompanying details must be included on all allergy charts.

· The Epipens must be kept safely, securely but freely accessible at all times. 

· The Epipens must accompany the child if they access areas of the nursery other than their normal environment including the garden and any other outside space.

· There must be somebody with the child at all times who has had appropriate training in the administration of the Epipen.

· All staff must be aware that the Epipen should be deployed even if there is doubt as to its absolute need. No harm can come to the child by administering if not definitely needed.

· All staff to be aware that we must call 999 as soon as possible after administering the Epipen and then to call the parent.
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